
Study: Little chance of new
affordable housing at Tahoe
By Associated Press

A new study on housing availability in western Nevada says
there’s  little  hope  of  expanding  affordable  rental
opportunities for residents on the shore of Lake Tahoe.

The study concludes the “sheer expense” of development in
Douglas County from south of Sand Harbor to the California
line “makes it impractical for the development of affordable
housing.”
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